
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Friday 10th June 

Our Year 6 have had a fabulous time at Carlton 

Adventure in Thirsk. 

 

Miss Jerz has been very impressed by the children and 

their behavior throughout the visit. Parents should be 

very proud of their children. 

I would like to thank Miss Jerz, Mrs Lunn and Mr 

Postgate for giving up their time to supervise the visit. I 

know they will tell me it was a privilege and they enjoyed 

it but I also know how tiring it is when lots of children 

share a room and don’t want to sleep!  

 

Above you can see a picture of the sensational sporty 

six from Year 5. These children were invited to take 

part in the finals of the Year 5 and 6 sports partnership 

athletics competition, at Middlesbrough Sports Village. 

They were amazing and gained 2 gold medals and a 

silver, with two children moving on to the regional finals.  
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Chocolate Chase        

.     

Remembrance Garden 

Indie’s mum is working alongside other 

parents to raise funds to make our 

remembrance garden as lovely as possible 

for the children. She would also like to 

install a bench in memory of Indie.   

To this end she has left a number grid 

raffle in the school office. Numbers can be 

bought from the school office. A snip at £1 

each.                              
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Stars of the week 
 

Reception: Harry W  

Year 1: Noah 

Year 2: Rose and Finley      

Year 3: Mikey and Arabella 

Year 4: Freya and Imogen 

Year 5: Jacob and Daniel 

 

      
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 
Reception: Mila 

Year 1: Oona 

Year 2: Eppy 

Year 3: Tommy 

Year 4: Daisy B 

Year 5: Ethan 
 

 

   

  

                                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 

 
Reception: 90% 

Year 1:    87%    

Year 2:    84%    

Year 3:    95%    

Year 4:    91%    

Year 5:    92%    

Year 6:    97%    

 

Sex Relationship Health Education 

(SRE) 
I will be holding 2 information events that 

introduce our new scheme of work and what 

is covered on 22/06/22 at 2:30pm and 

29/06/22 at 5:30pm. 

Letters will be sent home outlining the 

content covered in each year group once 

these meetings have taken place. If you 

decide you would like to withdraw your child 

from the non-statutory elements of the 

program please ring me to discuss your 

reasons prior to requesting they be 

withdrawn. 

 


